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Providence Hospital
ATTN: L. Salvin

Administrative Assistant
16001 W. Nine Mile Road
Southfield, MI 48075

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AN AMENDMENT TO LICENSE NUMBER 21-02802-03 DATED
SEPTEMBER 11, 1985 AND OUR REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
BY PHONE ON OCTOBER 2, 1985

Gentlemen:

We requested in the above mentioned phone conversation between Thomas Kasza and
Mike McCann of our office that you respond to us with additional information.
We requested a description of the R & D program including which isotopes will
be used, the names of the authorized users, the amounts of each isotope that
will be used and a description of your bioassay program.

A check of our files indicate that we have not received a response from you to
date. You are hereby notified that you have 0 days in which to submit a
response to this notice.

Upon failure to file an answer within the specified time, we will considered
your request abandoned and will void this action. This is without prejudice to
resubmission of the application.

Please respond in duplicate and refer to Control Number 79765.

Sincerely.

Original Signed By
Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief
Materials Licensing Section
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